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Jack D. Novik, Esquire
National Staff Counsel
American Civil Liberties Union
22 East 40th Street IN RESPONSE REFER
New York, NY 10016 TO F01A-79-172

'

Dear Mr. Novik:

This is in resnonse to your letter of May 4,1979, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, access to documents relating
to individuals or groups who have expressed opposition to government or
utility energy policies or practices.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has no documents subject to your
request. _ ..
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